
Message from Head teacher:  Happy New Year, I hope you all enjoyed a restful holiday. Please 
can you all note the term dates for 2017-18. Can I also ask that you make it your New Year’s resolution 
to read all our correspondence. We have had a notable increase this year in parents unaware of events 
and asking questions about information that we have already sent out.   

Lost Property 
Giorgia has lost a school cardigan and 
jumper, both with her name in. Please 
could everyone check at home. Thank 
you.  
 
Term Dates 
Please see reverse of newsletter for 
next year’s term dates, including inset 
days.  
 
Change4life Be Food Smart App 
The new Be Food Smart app helps you 
keep an eye on what your family is 
eating and drinking. With a simple scan 
you’ll see how much sugar, saturated 
fat and salt is in your food and drink. 
You’ll also find hints and tips for 
healthier choices plus food detective 
activities for children and fun  
mini-missions for the whole family. 
Download the app for free from the App 
Store or Google Play.  
 
 

Dates For Your Diary 

6th January 2017 CAWSAND 
TORPOINT 
CORNWALL 
PL10 1LR 
 
Tel: 01752 822502 
Fax: 01752 823407 
 
Email: head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk 
Website:  www.fourlanesendprimary.co.uk 

School Census Day Menu - Thursday 
19th January 
Beef or Quorn Burger in a Bun. 
~ 
Top as you like choosing from lettuce, 
tomatoes, cucumber, onions, cheese, 
mayo or tomato relish. 
~ 
Chips 
~ 
Coleslaw and Baked Beans 
~ 
Ice Cream or Fresh Fruit 
 
The meal numbers achieved on this day 
sets the funding the school receives 
from the DfE. This fun menu has been 
designed to encourage pupils to enjoy a 
school meal on Census day ensuring our 
funding is as high as possible.  
 
PE Kit 
Please ensure that all children have a 
named PE kit available in school at all 
times. Thank you.  

 
 

Fourlanesend Community Primary School 

Class News 
Class Lynher - On the first day back 
we made paper aeroplanes and bottle 
rockets. We fired the rockets into the 
air and the ones that went the highest 
were the winners. Today, we have 
done a parachute experiment to test 
which one went the slowest. We  
concluded that the bigger the  
parachute, the more air it could hold, 
which made it slower. Yesterday, we 
started to learn how to play basketball 
and were taught a few different tricks 
when bouncing the ball. By Daniel & 
Romilly  
 
Class Tamar - We have been making 
water rockets and blasted them into 
the sky. On the computer, we have 
been designing our own toys and  
programming them to do things such 
as walk and talk. We also did more 
science experiments to discover which 
balloon travelled the fastest and why. 
By Riley & Autumn  
 
Class Cremyll - We have been  
working on writing descriptions about 
our favourite things. We joined in the 
paper aeroplane contest with the 
whole school. Felix won from our 
class. By Megan & Taylor 
 
Class Plym - This week, a rocket has 
landed on the moon in our classroom. 
We have been designing and making 
our own rocket boosters and spending 
time in the ‘dark tent’ to experience 
what it would feel like to be in Space. 
By Billy & Jasmine  
 

Thursday 19th January - School 
Census Day. Special school dinner 
menu 
 
Monday 13th February - Friday 
17th February - Half term. 
 
Monday 20th February - Back to 
school. 
 
Friday 31st March - End of term. 
 
Monday 3rd April - Tuesday 17th 
April - Easter Holidays. 
 
Tuesday 18th April - First day of 
term. 
 
Thursday 20th April - Tempest class 
photographs. 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB AT  
FUNKY MONKEYS 

Please contact Sue on the following to 
book a place for your child :  
Tel: 822287/823859 or  
Email: sue@wringford.co.uk 

 
Birthdays Next Week 

 
Ruby 


